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Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 16 August 2019 at 19:50
To: BikewayProjects <Bikeway.Projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au>

Cc: Central Ward Office <central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>, mcconnel@parliament.qld.gov.au
Bcc: paulandsonja01 <paulandsonja01@gmail.com>, Richard Bean <richard.bean@gmail.com>

Dear Bikeway Projects

The CBD BUG is very pleased that the HSW cycling corridor is being repaved with bituminous asphaltic concrete.

It was noted on Thursday that a "Speed Control Platform/Speed Bump" was installed on the ramp/walkway up from
the New Farm Riverwalk. According to the plans available on the Council Website the ramp/walkway is already at 1 in
21. The CBD BUG has been informed that this may not be compliant with Disability Discrimination Act with regard to
AS1428.

The CBD BUG would greatly appreciate if this is compliant with the Standard which clauses are relevant.

Please find attached a marked up photo of the "Speed Control Platform/Speed Bump" & a marked up plan indicating
the ramp/walkway slope and the approximate location of the "Speed Control Platform/Speed Bump".

Sincerely

Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0423 974 825

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

CC

- Cr Vicki Howard - Brisbane Central
- Grace Grace MP - McConnel
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